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J Street Bicycle Boulevard 
RFB Specification No. PW23-0085F 

 
All interested parties had the opportunity to submit questions in writing by email to Carly Fowler, 
Senior Buyer. 
 
The answers to the questions received are provided below and posted to the City’s website at 
www.TacomaPurchasing.org:  Navigate to Current Contracting Opportunities / Public Works and 
Improvements Solicitations, and then click Questions and Answers for this Specification. This 
information IS NOT considered an addendum. Respondents should consider this information 
when submitting their proposals. 
 
Question 1: Do the 40” sections of curbs need to have reflectors on them or are you just wanting the 

48” Delineators  themselves to have the 2 reflective bands on them? 

 
Answer 1:   The curbing that the delineators attach to must also be equipped with reflectors. 

Addendum 4 is being issued to provide this clarification.  

http://www.tacomapurchasing.org/
https://www.cityoftacoma.org/government/city_departments/finance/procurement_and_payables_division/purchasing/contracting_opportunities

